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SOUTH JERSEY GAS GIVES INFORMATIONAL PRESENTATION
 IN WOODBINE

Woodbine—Mayor William Pikolycky is pleased to announce that on Tuesday, 
September 14, at 7:30 p.m. South Jersey Gas will be at the Woodbine Municipal 
Building, 501 Washington Avenue, for a formal Question and Answer Session 
about natural gas service for community residents and business owner.

Representatives from South Jersey Gas, the natural gas utility, will present 
information that will help homeowners and business owners to better understand 
their energy options and to answer any questions community members may have 
regarding the installation project. Also discussed will be funding programs that 
assist with the cost of fuel conversion.

For those unable to attend the event but have questions regarding using natural 
gas, South Jersey Gas representatives can be reached at 800-822-WARM. 
Applications for natural gas service are available at the municipal building and at 
the Woodbine library. 

South Jersey Gas, the principal subsidiary of South Jersey Industries (NYSE:SJI) 
provides natural gas service to over 343,000 residential, commercial and 
industrial customers in Atlantic, Cape May, Cumberland, Salem, and portions of 
Gloucester, Burlington and Camden counties in New Jersey. Visit 
http://www.sjindustries.com to learn more about South Jersey Gas.

“We are delighted to welcome South Jersey Gas’s extension into Woodbine and 
urge interested residents and business owners to attend this informational 
presentation,” added Mayor Pikolycky.

http://www.sjindustries.com/

